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I am writing in very strong support of LD1377 
Amending the Maine Human Rights Act regarding Female athletes and safety in 
women’s single-sex shelters  
Men and women are different, fundamentally, physiologically. 
It is unfair, unsafe, and abusive to women for this to happen. 
LD1377 ought to pass!
I appreciate your support of this bill.
Thank you.


